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All services have been called off for Sunday, March 22nd as well as
all services and activities the following week through Saturday,
March 28th. The deacons will meet on Wednesday, March 25th to
determine if services will be held on Sunday, March 29th. We will let
you know their decision next Thursday. Bro Randy plans to live
stream his sermon on Facebook on Sunday.

Bro. Randy and and Bro Lindsay also stated that if any SPBC
members of friends would like to come to the sanctuary to pray
during office hours (Monday - Friday, 9am -3pm) you are welcome
to do so. However, individuals need to be properly distanced from
one another (6 feet or more) and no more than 10 in the sanctuary
at a time.

If you have any questions or concerns, Bro Lindsay Walker said he
would be glad to speak with you. If you have any needs or know of
seniors in our church that have needs please let the church office
know. Thank you and have a blessed day.
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